
April 12th, 2019 
Dear researchers, 

 
 

Additional Call for the LyC Collaborative Research Project,  
Institute of Fluid Science, Tohoku University 

 
 

We are pleased to announce an additional call for the LyC Collaborative Research 
Project 2019.  
 
The details are as follows: 
 
１．Application Period 
From April 12th, 2019 to May 17th, 2019 at noon (JST) 

 
２．Application Procedure 
Please read the Guidelines for the LyC Collaborative Research Project and apply 

via application web site of IFS Collaborative Research Project. 
Guidelines and details can be found on the IFS web site below. 
  

Application web site of IFS : 
http://www.ifs.tohoku.ac.jp/eng/collabo/kobo.html 

 
Sincerely, 
Shigeru Obayashi 
Director 
Institute of Fluid Science, Tohoku University 
 
-- 
Collaborative Research Project, General Affairs Office 
Institute of Fluid Science, Tohoku University 
E-mail: shomu_kb@fmail.ifs.tohoku.ac.jp 
URL  http://www.ifs.tohoku.ac.jp/eng/collabo/index.html 
 
 


